
 

 
 

 
 
April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Wimbledon trip – Expression of Interest 
 
I am writing to inform you of a planned visit to London departing on the 10th July 2024 
and arriving back at college on the 11th July 2024.  Students who have worked 
excellently on their knowledge organisers and who have received the most achievement 
points will be eligible. Student’s attitude to learning and behaviour record must be 
good. 
 
This visit will give your child an exciting opportunity to experience a full day at 
Wimbledon with Court 2 tickets.  They will see professional athletes in action as well as 
stay overnight and go bowling on the second day.  
 
Arrangements for the Visit 

• Students will depart college at 7:30am by College minibus and travel directly to 
Wimbledon.  Students will stay all day at the event (up to 8pm).  

• They will travel in the college minibus to Hudnall Park accommodation for the 
evening.   

• The second day they will have breakfast at the accommodation and then travel 
back to College, stopping around lunch time for a game of Bowling and lunch.   

• They will then arrive back to college at approximately 2.30pm.  
 
Payment Details 
The cost of this trip is £172, However college will be subsidising £100 of this trip so you 
will only need to pay £72. This includes: 

• £80 for Accommodation  
• £63 for Wimbledon Tickets 
• £20 for Travel and parking 
• £9  for Bowling 

 
Students will need to bring spending money for food at Wimbledon and lunch on the 
second day.  We would not expect this to exceed £30. Students may also bring extra 
spending money to spend in the Wimbledon shop. 
 
I am looking forward to leading such an exciting visit and I hope it will be a memorable 
experience for all students involved. Spaces on the trip are very limited with only 8 
student places available. 
 



 

 
 

 
Places on the trip are awarded to students who have worked excellently on their 
knowledge organisers and who have received the most achievement points. At all times 
prior to the departure of the trip, the College reserves the right to review the placement 
of any student dependent upon their behaviour and attitude and fitness.  
 
To express an interest for your child to go on the visit please give consent on the school 
gateway app under the payments section.  Payment options will then be loaded when 
the places are confirmed. 
  
If you require further details, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Truelove in the year 7 
office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

C.Truelove     
                        
Mr Truelove   Mr M Gilmore   Mrs R Merritt                                                
PE Department    Principal   Principal 
 


